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Office of the President 
October 29, 2002 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

NAMING OF UNIVERSITY BUILDING 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees approve the renaming of Anderson Hall to the F. 
Paul Anderson Tower.   
 
Background:  The University dedicated the new Ralph G. Anderson Building on September 6, 
2001.  Due to the similarity of the building names, the College of Engineering has requested that 
the name of Anderson Hall be changed to the F. Paul Anderson Tower in recognition of the first 
dean of engineering at the University of Kentucky.    
 
The Committee on Naming University Buildings has reviewed the request and found it to be in 
compliance with university policy A.R. II-1.1-6 and unanimously recommended approval of this 
name change.  The Acting Provost of the University supports this recommendation.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


